
                11 Brown Street, a steel-framed, 4-story brick building, on the 2nd floor, currently features interior non-supporting wall 
partitions. These partitions need to be removed, with a men’s and women’s bathroom to be removed and a stairway to be capped. The removal of these 
features is taking place in a vacant space, formerly used for spare seating for a restaurant. Post-removal, the space will be vacant and will not be rented, 
or renovated, until all necessary construction and renovation permits are attained. The removal of these features will be interior only, non-structural, vacant space only. 


